From: Catherine Bax

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 2015, The Driver"s Licenses For All Bill
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 11:29:27 AM

Dear Joint Committee on Transportation,

HB 2015 is a good idea. Immigrants are part of our community and they need to drive to get
to work, take their children to school, get medical care, shop, etc.0 It is so much safer for our
community to have all drivers have an opportunity to take and pass a driving test and get a
legal license.

Thank you for your work.

Sincerely,

Catherine Bax

2007 NE Mason

Portland, OR 97211
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